
 
 

Richard W. Head 
Of Counsel 
rwh@rathlaw.com  

DD: 603-410-4322 
 

Please reply to: Concord Office 
 

May 5, 2020 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

 
 
                                 Re:    Emergency Petition of Pennichuck Water Works for Financing Approval  
                                           Under SBA Paycheck Protection Program 

         Docket DW 20-064 
 
 

Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
Enclosed please find the documents for filing in the above referenced matter documenting 
approvals received from the Boards of Directors of Pennichuck Corporation and Pennichuck 
Water Works.  The City of Nashua Board of Aldermen passed a resolution last night 
authorizing the loan and the Company has requested documentation of that approval.  
Although the resolution is not yet signed by the Mayor, attached is a copy of an email from 
the City Clerk confirming the Board’s vote and a copy of the resolution that was approved. 

 
Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing.  

Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
Richard W. Head 
 
cc:  Service List 
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